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Under the proposed change persons could "live" in the public right of way of any 

residence or business. This would obviously greatly harm all residents of Oregon, 

and would not in any way help, but would only enable those experiencing drug 

addiction and/or serious mental health issues.  

 

The unintended consequences, worse even than Measure 110, will likely be 

devastating and take many long years to repair. First, do no harm. This poorly 

considered proposal is all harm, to all parties, mostly to the homeless themselves.  


